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Hi Kamerron, in regards to the upcoming review of the workers compensation fee schedules and rules,
Mountain View has some suggestions

Our main suggestion is to update IDAPA17.803.03.c to align with current CMS guidelines and status
indicators by showing that outpatient hospitals and ASC's will get a percentage of the Medicare APC rate
and leaving the implantable hardware with separate and unchanged reimbursements.

Other than that, we have these:

1. in JRP, Carve out the rules better for providers for when a claim is in litigation

2. Increase both the provider and insurance response times from 30 to 45 days in regards to
disputes

Thank you,

Laurie Soliday
Contract Management Lead
Mountain View Hospital/Idaho Falls Community Hospital

Phone: 208-557-2871
Cell: 208-821-5646
Fax: 208-542-7095
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